Date: 11. 07. 2015
Swami Vivekananda Institute of Science & Technology

Rescheduled Notice for Summer Recess 2015
All students are hereby informed that the college shall remain closed from 09. 06. 2015 to 24. 07. 2015 owing to Summer Recess.  The college will reopen after Summer Recess on 25. 07. 2015 instead of 14.07.2015.
     (Dr. Sonali Sarkar)
     Principal, SVIST    

